
                    Class 5 Newsletter         Autumn Term – 19/11/21  

 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the school office or email: 

k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 
 

The past fortnight in Class... 
 

In English we have started a new Class Novel: Deep Water by Ann Turnball.  
It is a fantastic story about friendship and making good choices.  The 
children are really enjoying it.  We have been skimming and scanning for key 
information, finding evidence in the text and writing diary entries. 
 
In Maths we have been recapping multiples, factors and prime numbers and 
using this to help us with equivalent fractions.  We have also been working 
out equivalent fractions, decimals and percentages. 
 
As well as this, we have completed some Maths and English tests in order to 
help me see how the children are progressing and any areas in which they 
need additional support.   
 
We have also shared our Remembrance Service with the whole school, been 
finding out about how World War One started, then creating some beautiful 
Remembrance day Art.  In Science, we have started out topic on Electricity.  

 

Other News!  
 
 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Thank you everyone who sent in 
money for our Poppy Appeal!  
 
 
Next Week 
We have an exciting week ahead 
next week including a visit from the 
‘Life Education Bus’ and an athletics 
competition, which some of the class 
will be attending, to look forward to! 
 

Important Dates 
 
OPEN DOOR – Monday morning 8:30am until 8:45am.  Please feel free to 
visit our classroom and ask any questions you may have. If you are unable to 
make the open door, you can contact me at any time via email or by 
telephoning the school office to make an appointment.  
 
Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th November – Parents’ Evenings (please 
return the slip to state your preferred time if you haven’t already done so) 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Friday 17th December – school finishes @ 2pm for the Christmas holidays 

Don’t Forget! 
 

 Please encourage your 
child to read each night 
and complete their 
reading records 

 Homework is set on a 
Thursday and should be 
returned please, on a 
Tuesday. 

 P.E. is now on a FRIDAY.  
Please can children come 
to school in their P.E. kit 
on this day 

 

Special News  
Congratulations to last week’s and this week’s winners of my certificates   

 
Curriculum Awards   
Isaac. P – for a conscientious attitude in all he does 
Ruby – for putting 100% effort into all lessons and the tests done in class 
 
Christian Value Awards 
Olivia – for showing the Christian Value of Courage 
Kai – for showing compassion towards his friend  
 

 
Have a great weekend! 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher)   
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